### STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, November 12, 1968

### THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

"Be good, get good, and do good." -- Salt Cellars

### SINGING GROUP TO APPEAR

The Vancouver Voices, a 35-menber orchestra and choir from Canada, will be singing in the Everett Area this Saturday at 8 p.m. Contact Sharon Wagner for more information about this concert. Transportation is available.

### ATTENTION, SACK LUNCH FANS!

The Cafeteria now has the sign up sheets for sack lunches. If you need a sack lunch any time, sign up with the cashier as you go through the line.

# WINTER QUARTER REGISTRATION

November 18-27 is registration for the Winter Quarter. Students now attending Northwest College should register during these days.

# FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE

Accounts for Winter Quarter will be due and payable January 10. Those using the deferred pay plan must pay all fees plus 1/3 board, room and tuition by January 10; the second third, February 7; and the last third, March 7.

Accounts from the previous quarter must be paid in full before a student is permitted to attend for a new quarter. Any deviations from this policy are only by satisfactory special arrangements with the Business Manager.

### ATTENTION GOSPEL TEAM LEADERS!

There will be a Gospel Team leaders' meeting November 15 in C-3 during the Chapel hour.

# CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY

Rev. Caufrey of the First Baptist Church in Des Moines is looking for a choir director. Financial assistance is available. Contact the Dean of Students.

#### KNCC

It has been brought to our attention that our radio station, KNCC, has not been operating in accordance with FCC regulations. Therefore, broadcasting has been suspended until such a time when the equipment and procedures of KNCC can be brought up to the standards of the FCC.

# SPECIAL NOTE

Gospel Teams and/or larger musical groups wishing to use S-2 for practice, please sign the schedule in S-2 or see Miss Amundsen.